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Meeting Date Sunday, October 6, 2024

Agency City Council

Item Type Agenda Item

Item Number or Subject Support decreasing speed limits

Position Support

Comments Hello I live in Village at the Park community and support 
reducing speed limits especially around Rancho Rosal. However 
additional action is needed to truly reduce car speeds such as 
speed bumps and adding stop signs. Otherwise most people 
will still continue to drive fast even if the speed is reduced. 
People are on their phones or just zoned out when driving. 
Reducing speed limits is a great start but it will only work in 
addition to other measures. 
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